
 
 

To Promote Ethical Awareness, the Office Of Internal Audit & Ethics will be sending out a
quarterly newsletter. In this edition, we highlight the complaint and investigation process. 
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“This is a high level overview of the complaint and investigation process. For details see the Ethics Rules of Procedure”. 



 
Moral authority comes from

following universal and timeless
principles like

honesty, integrity and treating
people with respect.

 
- Stephen Covey

S h e r i f f  W a r r e n  u s e d  t h e  c h i l d r e n ’ s  m u s e u m  c h a r i t y  t o  s o l i c i t  v o l u n t e e r s
a n d  d o n a t i o n s  f o r  a  f u n d r a i s e r  t h a t  b r o u g h t  i n  t h o u s a n d s  o f  d o l l a r s

f o r  h i s  r e - e l e c t i o n  e f f o r t s ,  w h i l e  n e i t h e r  h e  n o r  h i s  c a m p a i g n
c o n t r i b u t e d  a n y t h i n g  d i r e c t l y  t o  t h e  n o n - p r o f i t  m u s e u m .

 
T h e  A t l a n t a  J o u r n a l  C o n s t i t u t i o n

M A R C H  2 0 2 0 V O L .  2

Cobb County Sheriff Uses Children's Charity
to Fund Campaign

Contact Us
(828) 359-7030

 
 (800)-455-9014

 
ebci-oia.com 

 

ETHICS IN
THE NEWS

We have designated March as Ethics Awareness Month. In an
effort to promote Ethical Awareness, we have partnered with
the Sequoyah Fund to provide a valuable training, "Good or
Bad in Whose Eyes?" This Training will be offered on March
18th at 2:00 pm at the Office of Internal Audit and Ethics.

Please Contact our office no later than March 15th to RSVP for
the event. Light refreshments will be provided. 

 Ethics Awareness Month

https://www.ajc.com/news/local/cobb-sheriff-used-public-office-children-charity-aid-campaign/V3zYSIi8gab19XqYH3eQXP/

